
From: George Reaver <georger@fgrrb.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/7/2014 12:08:29 PM
Subject: Correction To WAWF/iRAPT Email

You are receiving this email because you signed up to receive email updates from George Reaver. If you do not want to receive these 
emails anymore, please unsubscribe.

As Britney Spears might say, "OOPS, I Did It Again." I am very sorry. I had typed an 
incorrect year. This conference is being held December 3-5, 2014, not 2015. Again, I 
apologize for the error.

Effective November 3, 2014 the Wide Area Workflow application has been renamed to 
Invoices Receipt Acceptance and Property Transfer (iRAPT). With the name change comes 
quite a few changes to the functionality of Wide Area Workflow/ Invoices Receipt Acceptance 
and Property Transfer. For example; there will be an auto-escalate feature. The purpose of 
the auto-escalate is to provide a process whereby documents that have been awaiting action 
for longer than 7 days (parameter driven value) will be flagged to the responsible role and 
the responsible Group Administrator.

This applies to any documents in any workable status (post submission/ resubmission and 
prior to forwarding to pay office as well as “Make Available for Recall” to government 
locations) that have been unworked for longer than the system parameter.

A single daily summary notice will be provided to the responsible role using the org email 
address for each “action” citing all pending documents.

On December 3-5, 2014 in Washington, DC at our next How to Get Paid by Uncle Sam with 
WAWF Demo Lab (again now iRAPT) we will be going over the numerous changes. In 
addition, we will be providing numerous phone numbers, email addresses and other
information of those who can help you get paid on time.

Click the button below for additional information about this important training session and 
other changes being made to WAWF/iRAPT.

For additional information, please email or call me.

Thank you.

George Reaver
Director-FGRRB
1910 Galaxy Drive-Ste 100
Finksburg, MD 21048
410-861-8924

You are receiving this email because you signed up to receive email updates from FGRRB. If you do not want to receive these 
emails anymore, please unsubscribe using the link below.
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